
City of Pinehurst, Texas 

Final Public Hearing Notice 

TxCDBG CDV21-0385 

Generator Installation 

The City of Pinehurst received a 2021 Texas Community Development Block Grant 

(TXCDBG) from the Texas Department of Agriculture, Contract CDV21-0385, for the 

generator installation at the City’s Wastewater and Water Plant. 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday March 18, 2025 at 5:00 pm at the City of Pinehurst 

City Hall located at 2497 Martin Luther King Dr. West Orange, Texas 77630 to review the 

program performance of the activities completed under this grant including an explanation 

of the actual use of the Texas Community Development Block Grant Program funds. 

For further information or assistance, contact Jerry Hood, City Administrator, at 409-886- 

3873. Para obtener una copia en espafiol, comuniquese con Jerry Hood, City Administrator 

at 409-886-3873.


